Subject: RE: SPBID Board Meetings Update

From: Robert Buente </o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=c7b1814176124b59b21d8fda30e507d8-

bbuente>

Date: 01/19/2018 12:53 PM

To: 'Ellen Riotto' <ellen@southpark.la>, Robin Bieker <robin@biekerco.com>, Daniel Taban <daniel@jadeent.com>, Terri Toennies <terri@laautoshow.com>,

Richard Wu <rich@dtlafamilies.com>, James Pugh <|Pugh@sheppardmullin.com>, Channing Henry

<channing@almadevelopment.com>, Paul Keller <pkeller@mackurban.com>,
Faye Washington <faye.washington@ywcagla.org>, Terry Rubinroit

<rubinroit@aol.com>, Lee Zeidman <|zeidman@staplescenter.com>, Thomas Cho <tcho@mackurban.com>, Caster, Patrick - CHMC

<Patrick.Caster@DignityHealth.org>, Del Morais <dmorais@mackurban.com>, May Chen Tham <mc.tham@ywcagla.org>

Board Members:

Let me reiterate Ellen's request for "in person" Board attendance at our first meeting Feb 22. This is an important meeting and will set the tone for how the Board functions in 2018. Also it is important for Board members to attend Board meetings and to participate in one of our two committees.

Bob

Robert Buente

President/CE0

1010 Development Corporation

1001 South Hope Street

Los Angeles, CA 90015

213-749-0214 x202

bbuente@1010dev.org

From: Ellen Riotto [mailto:ellen@southpark.la]

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 12:43 PM

To: Robin Bieker <robin@biekerco.com>; Robert Buente

bbuente@1010dev.org>; Daniel Taban

<daniel@jadeent.com>; Terri Toennies <terri@laautoshow.com>; Richard Wu

Terri Toennies

District Identity Chair

```
<rich@dtlafamilies.com>; James Pugh <<u>JPugh@sheppardmullin.com></u>; Channing Henry
<channing@almadevelopment.com>; Paul Keller <channing@almadevelopment.com>; Faye Washington
<faye.washington@ywcagla.org>; Terry Rubinroit <rubinroit@aol.com>; Lee Zeidman
<lzeidman@staplescenter.com>; Thomas Cho <tcho@mackurban.com>; Caster, Patrick - CHMC
<Patrick.Caster@DignityHealth.org>; Del Morais <dmorais@mackurban.com>; May Chen Tham
<mc.tham@ywcagla.org>
Subject: SPBID Board Meetings Update
Dear Members of the Board,
I hope 2018 is off to a good start! You should have just received invitations to all SPBID
Board meetings for the year. Before I send committee invites out, I want to give each of
you the opportunity to reconsider which committee you'd like to participate in. See below
for current membership:
Member Name
District Identity Committee
Infrastructure & Planning Committee
Robin Bieker
President
Х
Х
Daniel Taban
Vice President
Х
Bob Buente
Treasurer
Infrastructure & Planning Chair
Х
Channing Henry
Secretary
Infrastructure & Planning
Х
```

```
Х
Patrick Caster
Х
Paul Keller
Х
Del Morais*
Proxy for Paul Keller
Χ
Jim Pugh
Х
Terry Rubinroit
Х
May Chen Tham*
Proxy for Faye Washington
Х
Х
Faye Washington
Х
Richard Wu
Х
Lee Zeidman
Х
```

As a 1	friendly	y remind	der, Board	d Members	are	expected	d to	particip	oate in	n at	least one	
Commit	ttee and	d are al	llowed up	to three	e abse	ences fro	om fu	ll Board	d meet:	ings	per year.	The
streng	gth of d	our orga	anization	depends	on an	active	and	involve	Board	- I	thank you	in
advand	ce for t	time.										

On that note, I'm requesting your attendance for our first full Board meeting next month on Thursday 2/22, where we'll be covering some important topics.

In the meantime, please let me know by next Tuesday 1/23 if you'd like to switch committees.

All the best,

Ellen

Ellen Riotto

Executive Director

South Park Business Improvement District

1100 S Flower St, Suite #3400, Los Angeles, CA 90015

ellen@southpark.la <mailto:ellen@southpark.la> | o. 213 663 1112 | c. 401 439 8147

southpark.la <http://www.southpark.la/> | Facebook <http://fb.com/SouthParkLosAngeles> |
Twitter <https://twitter.com/southparkla> | Instagram <https://www.instagram.com
/southparkla/>

24/7 DISPATCH: 866-560-9346

-image001.png-



-Attachments:	
image001.png	1.3 KB